
THANK YOU FOR JOINING US AT THE
MCAP ANNUAL HUMAN SERVICES

CONFERENCE

On behalf of the MCAP Team, we want to thank each of you for your
participation in our conference. We also want to thank our fabulous

sponsors, exhibitors, speakers, and presenters!

We enjoyed this week of redefining possibilities with you.
Imagine all we can accomplish together this year to strengthen

families and communities!

We Want To Hear From YOU!

​Please help us make next year's conference even better by taking a
moment to complete our overall conference evaluation form.

You can access it by clicking the link below.

Also, we made some wonderful memories this year...after you share
your feedback with us, don't forget to take a peek at the photos from the

event! Can you find yourself and your team in the photos?

2023 Conference Photos Submit Your Evaluation

https://vimeo.com/820028666?share=copy


Access all the photos and
memories captured during our
week together. What a great
week of learning, collaboration,
and new opportunities!

ACCESS PHOTOS

Please take a moment to share
your feedback! We look forward
to hearing from you and
incorporating your ideas next
year!

EVALUATION
FORM

 

We look forward to a year of continued learning during the rest of 2023.
Be on the lookout for opportunities at www.maryland-cap.org and in

our monthly newsletters!
 

THANK YOU TO OUR 2023 SPONSORS!
 

   

STAY CONNECTED WITH US!

        

Maryland Community Action Partnership | 420 Chinquapin Round Road, Suite 2-I, Annapolis,
MD 20401

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1VW49iMwftzngY7NA3PynlbfxTviveIZU?usp=sharing
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/MCAP2023Conference
https://maryland-cap.org/
https://www.facebook.com/MDActionPartnership/
https://twitter.com/ActionMaryland
https://www.instagram.com/actionmaryland/?hl=en
https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCi08VaaXlhrZl727XmEY9QA


Unsubscribe amartin@maryland-cap.org
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